
 
Date: 01.10.2021  

Anekal   

 

 
 

REPORT ON COVID-19 VACCINATION DRIVE 
 

As per the directions from UGC and VTU, the Management and Principal directed NSS & NCC 

Unit to organize a COVID-19 Vaccination Drive with the help of Primary Health Centre Anekal 

to the Students & staff members of Sri Sairam College of Engineering. 

 

The NSS & NCC Units met the Hospital Chief Doctor and requested the COVID-19 Vaccination 

Drive for all Students & staff members of the college. The hospital officials accepted the request 

and organized the Vaccination camp in Sri Sairam college of Engineering on 29
th

 September 

2021. A team of lab technicians along with a nurse from Primary Health Centre, Anekal visited 

the college on 29
th

 September 2021. The NSS & NCC unit organized this process in a very 

systematic way. After completing the process of Vaccination, Principal and Management 

Representative appreciated the hospital staff, and presented College memento as a token of 

respect to the frontline warriors. Overall 152 members took vaccine on 29
th

 September 2021.  

  

This is for your kind information. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

 

 

 
Physical Education Director   
Manjuantha K N   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


